
Squirrels Class Newsletter 
Friday 11th July 2025 

What has been happening this week?  

 In English… The children are enjoying getting to end of  The Storm Whale. We have enjoyed it so much 

that, Mrs Gifford bought to more books from Benji Davies and Poppy brought in The Storm Whale in The 

Winter, for out Friday reading. What a treat! Thank you Poppy. 

 In Maths… We played a lot of games and puzzles to help us learning how to tell the time. The children 

are getting really good and accurate with it.. 

In Art…  The children  painted silhouettes of a whale, inspired by Benji Davies illustrations. 

We had a lovely visit to Margate, the children were so polite and showed all the school values. We are 

all very proud of their mature attitude during the trip. 

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 

Head teacher award - Lucian, for showing how much he is ready to be in year 3 by being an example of 

behaviour for learning. He has being listening and working extra hard. Well done, Lucian.  

Work on the Wall -  Well done to Leo, Eddie May and Jenson, they have been excellent learners, showing 

great attitude learning how to tell the time. 

 

 

 

Reminders & Messages  

Thursday 17th July: Farm Fayre in the afternoon… look out for more details on Dojo End of term Worship at the end of the day 

on Friday 18th July, adults welcome. Please could children bring a bag in next week so we can send wellies, overalls and books 

home. Also,  please can you send all reading books back to school on Monday.  Thank you, have a lovely weekend. 

  


